
LOS ANGELES COUNTY COMMITTEE ON 

SCHOOL DISTRICT ORGANIZATION 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Pursuant to Education Code §5019(c), the Los Angeles County Committee on 

School District Organization will be conducting a public hearing on a proposal to 

transition from trustee areas with at-large voting, to trustee areas with trustee area 

voting within the Centinela Valley Union High School District (HSD). 

 

Connection information for online access to the proceedings will be posted to the 

County Committee’s website under the Public Hearings section at least 72 hours 

before the hearing at the following link: 

 

https://www.lacoe.edu/Business-Services/News-Announcements/ID/867/Public-

Hearings 

 

 

 

 DATE: Monday, November 6, 2023 

 

 TIME: 6:00 p.m. 

 

 LOCATION:  Centinela Valley Union HSD Boardroom 

  14901 S. Inglewood Ave. 

  Lawndale, CA 90260 

 

 

 

NOTE: Language translation services and American Sign Language interpreters 

will be provided with a minimum notice of three business days prior to 

the public hearing. 

 

 Posting or distribution of banners, leaflets, handouts, or other media or 

communications, which serve to promote or discourage specific points of 

view, are prohibited inside the hearing room. 

 

 For additional information or to request translation service, call  

(562) 922-6110. 

https://www.lacoe.edu/Business-Services/News-Announcements/ID/867/Public-Hearings
https://www.lacoe.edu/Business-Services/News-Announcements/ID/867/Public-Hearings

